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  Ref: APNS/2019/119     November 11, 2019 

 

To: All Member Publications 

 

Sub: “ADASIA 2019” 

 

Dear Sirs, 

 

We are in receipt of a letter No. PAA/021/2019/114 dated November 06, 2019 from the Secretary 

General, Pakistan Advertising Association (PAA), Karachi regarding subject cited above. 

 

You must be aware that a great event of advertising industry entitled “ADASIA 2019” is being held 

from December 03 to 05, 2019 at Al-Hamra Arts Council, Lahore after thirty years gap. A number of 

professional from various countries will be coming to attend the event. Honorable Prime Minister of 

Pakistan, Mr. Imran Khan has been invited to inaugurate the event.  

 

We enclose herewith copy of  the above letter, which is self-explanatory, for your information and 

compliance. 
 

Thanking you, 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

-s/d- 

 

( Dr. Tanvir A. Tahir ) 

  Executive Director 

          APNS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


